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Jinder Ubhi

From: Balvinder Kaur 
Sent: 16 February 2018 15:00
To: Londonplan
Subject: Proposed New London Plan

 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I wonder if you could advise please whether the Mayor has included any new changes in the following in relation to the new proposed London 
Plan: - 
 
 
1. re: building rear single storey extensions to residential dwellings in London boroughs. 
 
2. back garden developments of any kind at residential dwelling houses in London, including building separate accommodation for carers of 
disable / infirm / the elderly 
 
3. facilitating Lifetime Home Standards for the infirm, disabled or elderly, allowing them to modify their own homes so that they can adapt them to 
their own needs, so that they can stay in their own homes and live as independently as possible without looking to care and nursing homes. 
 
 
I'd appreciate your detailed reply regarding this please. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Bal Kaur 
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